
 
Read Across America is Coming Soon! 

(Monday, February 25-Friday, March 1) 
We are permitting your son or daughter to invite ​ONE​ special someone to 

join them during their Library class throughout Read Across America Week!  It is 
the perfect week to make a School-Home connection and encourage students to 
read more both in and out of school! The guest must be over 18 years old, and a 
parent or guardian must fill out the permission slip at the bottom of this flyer and 
return it ​NO LATER than Wednesday Feb. 20th​; sorry no younger siblings can 
attend. The special someone must come directly to the Library at the start of their 
child’s class,​ please see the class schedule and three dress-up days on the 
back of this flyer​. 
*​Unless we have a snow day​...​Monday, February 25th will start with our Day 4 
schedule.  
IMPORTANT​: Our school has installed a new security system, ​Lobby 
Guard​, to visit you must bring your license and register upon entry. 
******************************************************************************************** 

Read Across America Library Visitor’s Permission Slip 
 

Student name:_________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade:______________ Homeroom:______________________________________ 
 
Special someone attending:_______________________________________________ 
 
Relationship to student:___________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian: (print)___________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian signature:________________________________________________ 


